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August 14, 1992 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS NO. 60-92 RE: HOTEL AND DINNER
INFORMATION FOR OCTOBER 1, 1992 MEETING

The next meeting of the Board of
Governors is scheduled for 10:00 am on October 1, 1992 in the South American Room at
the Capital Hilton, 16th and K Streets, NW Washington, DC. It will not be held at the
Institute as stated in a previous memo to the Board of Governors No. 51-92 dated July 31st.
A special dinner is planned for the evening before this meeting at 7:00 pm, Wednesday,
September 30th at the Air and Space Museum. Cocktails and dinner will be served in the
galleries of the museum. We have invited a leading official of the Bush Administration to
speak. If you have not already done so, please respond to Kathleen Volpe at 202/955-8418
regarding your plans to attend the dinner and meeting. For your convenience, a block of
rooms have been reserved at the Capital Hilton for the night of September 30th. To reserve
your room, please call the hotel directly at 202/393-1000 by September 16th and tell them
that you are attending the Investment Company Institute’s Board of Governors meeting. We
look forward to seeing you. Matthew P. Fink President
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